September 8th 2020
Re: Boyne Greenway

With this letter, | would like to wholeheartedly show my support for
the new section of the Greenway from Drogheda to Mornington.

It is almost impossible to put into words how important the
continuation of this amenity would be - not only to the local
community but also to the tourism sector in the town and region.
Drogheda and its environs have a wealth of unique heritage, cultural
and natural attractions, and this would boost a wonderful, but
sometimes tentative industry.

We battle on a daily basis in Drogheda with poor image due to
circumstances outside our control, and it would lift spirits, not to
mention the local economy, immeasurably.

The existing section is enjoyed by thousands of local residents, and
visitors alike, and to have an extra section would bring untold joy to
all, and | hope this can become a reality before too long.
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